
Holly Littlefield
Winterport

My name is Holly Littlefield.  I am a resident of Winterport Maine.  I urge you to vote
NO on LD1463.  Any time government gets involved in private business, the tax 
payers end up paying more.  This bill is deceptive, and will result in at least 2.85% 
HIGHER insurance premiums, thus increasing the cost of health care for all.  


